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Weekday Prayers  - Liturgy Options 
 

¶ Archbishop Anthony Mancini celebrates Mass from the 
chapel at the Pastoral Diocesan Office at 8:00 a.m. Mon-
day - Friday and 11:00 a.m. on Sunday morning. It is being 
live streamed at https://
www.halifaxyarmouth.org/  
 

¶ There will be a Live-Stream Mass on 
June 7, 2020 at 11:15 a.m. from  Holy Fami-
ly Church.  We invite all to join us.  Go to 
www.holyfamilyamherst.ca and click on the Live-Stream 
link.  We also anticipate broadcasting on Eastlink Commu-
nity TV for those without computers.  Those details will be 
in the Newsletter next week. 
 
Social Media 

 

¶ Weekly Newsletter/Email  - If you wish to have infor-
mation included in our newsletter, please contact Mary 
at 902-667-2523. 

¶ Media Tools we are using: 
 

 
Facebook  -  https://www.facebook.com/
AllSaintsParishNovaScotia 
 
 
Website  - http://www.holyfamilyamherst.ca/  
 
 
ZOOM  - https://zoom.us/  
 
 
Email  - allsaintsparish@holyfamilyamherst.ca or  
office@holyfamilyamherst.ca 
 
 
Regular mail  -  All Saints Parish, P.O. Box 1075, 
63 Church Street, Amherst, Nova Scotia , B4H 
4E2 
 

 
 

Financial 
 

¶ Parishioners can set up a weekly e-transfer to our 
office for their contributions.  The email to use is either 
allsaintsparish@holyfamilyamherst.ca or of-
fice@holyfamilyamherst.ca .  Please ensure your envelope 
number is included in the message portion of the trans-
fer. Envelopes can be mailed to All Saints Parish, P.O. 
Box 1075, 63 Church Street, Amherst, Nova Scotia , B4H 
4E2. A reminder to all parishioners to use the envelopes 
that were distributed for 2020 only.  New numbers were 
assigned and the old numbers you had before are no long-
er connected to your information.  Thank you for your con-
tinued attention to this matter.  
  

¶ PAR  -  Please contact: 
Evelyn at allsaintsparish@holyfamilyamherst.ca or  
Mary at office@holyfamilyamherst.ca  for additional infor-
mation. 
 

¶ Visa/Mastercard Option   -  Please contact: 
Evelyn at allsaintsparish@holyfamilyamherst.ca or  
Mary at office@holyfamilyamherst.ca for additional infor-
mation. 
 
Updates and Prayers 
 
Hail Maryôs   - 3,212,297. Please continue to email or call 
with your prayer count by Wednesday of each week.  
 
Prayers for the sick  - Phil LeBlanc, Jim Nelson, Shae 
Fage, Aileen Brown, Roy McInnis, Brody Smith (great 
nephew of Louise Maddigan) and Freda MacLean (sister 
of Elizabeth Rideout). 
 
Prayers for the dead 
 

¶ Carl Purdy (St Thomas More 
Community) 

¶ Dorothy (Art) LegereðA long time 
member and parishioner of St. 
Paul the Apostle, but resided in 
Cornwall, P.E.I. at the time of her 
death on May 25, 2020. 
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Every second Thursday at 7:00 
p.m.   

 
June 11, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
June 25, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
July 9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

 
 

Internet 
 

Go to ƘǧǇǎΥκκǳǎлнǿŜōΦȊƻƻƳΦǳǎκƧκофлуоплфс  
 
 Password ð 802850 
 
Activate your video and your audio to join in and let us 
know you are there. 
 
 

Phone 
 
1 -778 -907 -2071 Canada 
1 -438 -809 -7799 Canada 
1 -587 -328 ï1099 Canada 
 
Meeting ID: 390 834 096  Password: 802850  

All Saints Parish Fundraiser 
 

 BŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ōǳȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ 
ƻƴ ŀ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅκ
CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ ōŀǎƪŜǘΗΗ  ¢ƛŎƪŜǘǎ 
ŀǊŜ ϷнΦлл ŜŀŎƘ ƻǊ оκ
ϷрΦллΦ  ̧ ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜ 
ȅƻǳǊ ǝŎƪŜǘǎ ōȅ ǎŜƴŘƛƴƎ ŀƴ Ŝ-
ǘǊŀƴǎŦŜǊ 

ǘƻ ŀƭƭǎŀƛƴǘǎǇŀǊƛǎƘϪƘƻƭȅŦŀƳƛƭȅŀƳƘŜǊǎǘΦŎŀ ƻǊ ƻŶŎŜϪƘƻƭȅŦŀ
ƳƛƭȅŀƳƘŜǊǎǘΦŎŀΦ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƻ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǇƘƻƴŜ 
ƴǳƳōŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘ άǝŎƪŜǘǎέ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ ǘǊŀƴǎŦŜǊΦ  aƻƴŜȅ 
Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ŘǊƻǇǇŜŘ ƻũ ƛƴ ŀƴ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜ ƳŀǊƪŜŘ άǝŎƪŜǘǎέ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƻŎƪŜŘ ƳŀƛƭōƻȄ ŀǘ Iƻƭȅ CŀƳƛƭȅ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ  .Ŝ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ 
ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŀƳŜ ϧ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƴǳƳōŜǊΦ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ 
ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎŜǎ ǿƘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ƛǘŜƳǎΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ 
ŀ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ ǇǊƛȊŜΗΗ   [ƻǧƻ tŜǊƳƛǘ І !D5-олртус-нл 

Assisting Others/Outreach 
 

¶ Society of St. Vincent de Paul  - We know that many in our community are experiencing increased hardship dur-
ing this time of economic uncertainty.  The Society of St. Vincent de Paul are still answering calls and are reaching 
out when and where they are able to. If you would like to make a donation to the society, you can either call ahead 
to the Holy Family office and make arrangements with Mary to drop it off or mail your donation to the office at Box 
1075, 63 Church St. Amherst, NS B4H 4E2.  

 

¶ Food Bank  - The demand at food banks across the Province has also multiplied greatly over the last number of 
weeks.  Please visit the Amherst Food Bank Facebook page for more information on how you can assist by donat-
ing https://www.facebook.com/Amherst-Food-Bank-384309795416303/  or simply mail a cheque to Amherst Food 
Assistance Network, 5 King St., Amherst, N.S. B4H 1W7 

¶ Cumberland County Museum  -  While social distancing measures are in place, the Cumberland County Museum 
would like to serve the community by creating a drop-off location for individuals to support the Amherst Food Bank.  
A bin will be placed on the deck at the side entrance of the museum, near the parking lot. Daily donations will be 
collected and taken to the Food Bank on your behalf. Please contact Rebecca Taylor at 902-667-2561 for further 
information.  

All Saints Parish7̧ Churches, 1 MISSION, Stronger Together 

9ǉǳƛǇ ¢ƘŜ {ŀƛƴǘǎ !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŀƴ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴ 
 

¢ƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 9ǉǳƛǇ ¢ƘŜ {ŀƛƴǘǎ aƛǎǎƛƻƴ /ƻƭƭŜŎǝƻƴǎ ƛǎ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƘŜ ŬǊǎǘ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ƛƴ 
WǳƴŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ !ǊŎƘŘƛƻŎŜǎŜ Ƙŀǎ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎΥ 
 
άIn this time of Covid-19, people are looking for ways to stay connected to family, friends and their faith communities, 
while others are looking to reconnect. We are very fortunate because we have the resources to reach our community 
through live stream, online meeting platforms, and traditional forms of communication like email and phone calls. This 
has enabled us to stay connected with our Diocesan family and to reach out across the world bringing the mission of 
Jesus Christ to those who may not have encountered Him before. Like many families, we are facing financial hardships. 
Our regular expenses continue and as a result of delivering our mission in a new way we are faced with new and unex-
pected expenses. Your donations are critical to help in safe and meaningful ways to continue to minister in these chal-
lenging days.ò 
 
ñIn all this I have given you an example that by such work we must support the weak, remembering the words of 
the Lord Jesus, for he himself said óIt is more blessed to give than to receive.ôò ï Acts 20:35 

The Amherst Knights of Columbus has made a financial contribution  to Saint Vincent de Paul, to assist in 

their ongoing work.  - Rick dôEntrmont 
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Notes from the Parish Administrator  

ñMy name is Theodore. I am 16 years old and I come from Ho Chi Minh city in Vietnam. In my 

hometown I participate in a lot of activities. My most outstanding activities are with my church 

Bui Phat where I play organ for my choir. I am also team leader in the altar boy community. 

Iôve been here since January 31, 2020 and in the future I would like to serve and help church-

es (especially in Joggins and River Hebert) become an important place for everyone to come 

to pray and To Praise God. ñ 

All Saints Parish would like to thank Theodore for his help with preparing the Easter packages 

for River Hebert and Joggins parishioners in April.   PictureðFather Gregory Aygeman and 

Theodore.  

 

Friday, May 29, 2020  (in the middle of a pandemic) is Bowen Luôs 16th 

birthday. He has been in Lower Cove, Canada for almost a year (July 

2019).  His home is in China and while he is trying to get home to his 

family,  three flights have been cancelled already. He greatly misses his 

Mom, Dad and grandparents. He has been a wonderful student and at-

tended River Hebert High this year, receiving his Grade 10 Certificate.  A 

great celebration is being planned for his birthday with a drive-by, meet-

ing at the Joggins Fire Department at 4:30 p.m. Please help us put a 

smile on this young manôs face and join us.  Blow some horns, bang 

some pots and wish Bowen a very Happy 16th Birthday!!! 

On the ASParish video chat, ñin the Gathering Place with ASParishò, May 28th, 2020 at 7 pm, pa-

rishioners joined a conversation of ñHOPE: Does it help or hinder in times like this?ò Parishioners 

participated and shared different experiences, attitudes or funny stories about HOPE.  A great 

sense of unity was felt as heads were nodding throughout the entire session! 

The definition of HOPE is ña feeling of expectations and desire for a certain thing to happen, a feel-

ing of trust, wanting something to happen or be the causeò.  

On the call we had a ñGuest of Honorò to share his thoughts on HOPE.  Ben Legere is parishioner 

practicing his faith in Streets Ridge with the St. Cornelius Church community.  He answered a number of questions and 

was so generous with his thoughts and experience of 96 youthful years.  Ben referred to his faith rituals, daily prayer 

and confessions assists in having/keeping HOPE. 

Some of what was shared, paraphrased from my notes; 

-        Regular Prayer builds a foundation for HOPE / Inactivity creates doubt, fear. 

-        HOPE is found in the things happening around us, but must look for it. 

-        Prayer is our longing for HOPE, our yearning for HOPE. 

-        A sense of humor is a sign of HOPE 

-        Itôs like ñHappiness at a Funeralò, when things look bad or ending, and then someone shares a funny story and     

those  around laugh and thereôs a sense of ñwe are going to be okayò. 

-        Increase of Prayer at this time has helped with maintaining HOPE. 

-        Starting new prayer habits during COVID has given/strengthen a sense of HOPE 

-        ñHOPING the world will not forget this and start taking things for granted again.ò 

-        Relying on Facts and Stay Realistic about the situation. 

-        Listen to the experts, REAL experts! 

-        HOPE=HAPPINESS=HOPE 

-        HOPE doesnôt exist without Adversity 

-        ñHOPE is, my mother everyday I talk with her.  She gives me HOPE!ò 

I have found so much HOPE ñin the Gathering Placeò on these Thursday Nights and thank all those who attend, share 

and are part of this very special chat!! 

xo glenna  



 

 

All Saints Parish7̧ Churches, 1 MISSION, Stronger Together 
The Empowered Catholic Conference for Men will be held in October of 2020.  Please note the early registration fee 

discount.  For further information please contact Frank Allen at 902-545-2886.  

As we approach Pentecost during this pandemic, The Ark and The Dove seeks 
to share with the world the love of Jesus and the power of the Holy Spirit. 

  
A FREE seven-day Life in the Spirit Seminar will be streamed on  their website 
https://www.thearkandthedoveworldwide.org/
en/ , YouTube and Facebook from May 24 - 30.  

Then on Pentecost Day, May 31st, watch the world premiere of óThe Story of the 
Duquesne Weekendò as told by two of the participants, David Mangan and Patti Mansfield. 
  
Please go to the website for more information.  

 
www.TheArkAndTheDoveWorldwide.org 

https://www.thearkandthedoveworldwide.org/en/
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001hMVK1MCOqLX8_gstOXto7Jkeqf0T7UrrC6Msi2ETrl2JtYcubiZFbCr9dBkvtQo2K4-X_kjGQ7Qt47ea9D3O4qmWvlRz9tw_sR2U8VgFnZJBhOD2kQsaGGrc2GWvxAvBtPvpTrymfRy6uv9aazidCOl3GQETVYSSm2VrZCX7tZL2zWmPmv-ZKpFFhQkUk1cM&c=-1v53qeCtYcYXiOAoax_1j2kSBd_2Tezp
http://www.thearkandthedoveworldwide.org/
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